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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Bethel Park High School Senior Parade TOMORROW at 6 p.m.  
 

 Bethel Park, PA – Bethel Park High School graduates will be participating in a “Graduation 

Celebration Parade” TOMORROW (Friday, June 19) at 6 p.m. 

 Graduates will ride in their own decorated vehicles and begin their route on West Library Ave. near 

the Bethel Park Municipal Building (5100 W. Library Ave.), travel left on Broad St., then go past the High 

School on Black Hawk Drive. and end up at the Y. 

 “Those cheering on graduates are being asked to park in the High School lots as well as along Broad 

St. and Black Hawk Drive with signs, decorations and noisemakers to show school spirit and support for these 

students who’ve overcome so much this spring and lost many of their time-honored traditions due to the 

closure of the school,” said Bethel Park Public Relations Director Vicki Flotta. 

Bethel Park Police and Fire will be on hand escorting the graduates throughout their route.  Bethel 

Park Municipal Council members and the Mayor will cheer seniors on at the parade start in front of the 

Municipal Building, and School District representatives will great the group at the end of the parade near the 

High School. 

The event is a partnership between the Bethel Park School District and Municipality. 
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